January Newsletter

POOL AREAS-NEW GRILLS!

Both barbecue grills at the East pool area were replaced in December
and the grill at the West pool was repaired, so the ignitor now works!
The drinking fountain at the West pool was also repaired, the bathroom
lights were upgraded to LED and shower hooks were placed at the
showers at both pool areas. The men’s urinal at the East pool was re-built
and the drinking fountain in the Gym was repaired.

LIGHTING PROJECT
American Power Solutions has been on the property since mid-
December, completing a Board approved lighting project. The lighting in
the storage rooms, mail rooms, stairwells, landscape planters and all of
the wall sconces are being upgraded to LED. The upgrade is anticipated
to reduce energy expenses by approximately $17,000 annually!



https://resident.actionlife.com

COMMUNITY REMINDERS

Garage Trash Rooms

Please refrain from leaving large furniture items or other
Junwanted items in and around the trash rooms in the garage
areas! The Association incurs a fee every time these items have to
Jbe removed. Cameras are being monitored and owners will be
assessed a fine for this violation!

Architectural Requests

Per the Governing Documents and The Lido Handbook, all owners
are required to submit an architectural application prior to
modifying, altering or constructing any improvements in a unit or
exclusive use easement area. This includes replacing flooring,
installing ring doorbells, screen doors, etc. If you plan to make
modifications to your unit please refer to The Lido Handbook,
available on the website or on the Resident Portal and submit your
architectural application to the on-site office. Please be aware the
Board has 45 days from the date of submittal to respond to each
Irequest received.

Routine Maintenance

As a reminder, if you have not had your rain gutters cleaned/
inspected, this should be done at least annually. It’s also a
|good idea to check window screens for tears, window seals
for leaks and have a plumber inspect interior plumbing and
appliances. There have been several leaks and issues
reported to management relating to water heater leaks, toilet|
valve/seal leaks, shower drains, dishwashers, etc. Please
also ensure you routinely clean your shower drains, as there
have been recent shower back-ups from large amounts of
hair inside the drains. Also, please refrain from putting food,
pet hair, oil, etc. down the garbage disposal, as this is the #1
plumbing problem within the community!
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